Cullompton Swimming Pool Campaign 10th January, 2017 – Tesco Training Room

Present	
Liza Oxford Booth	Chair
Mary Christie	Local Fund Raiser
Lynn Craddock	Joint assistant shop manager
Heather Crispin	Secretary
Cat Margrie	Project Manager
Meryle Staddon	Joint assistant shop manager
Emilee Wallbridge	Treasurer
George Andrews	
Roy Gould	
Pam Hancock	
Dave Haslett	
James Smith	

Apologies	Kate Haslett; Lynne Read
Minutes	Minutes accepted as a true record of the November meeting Proposed Chair: Seconded DH: Vote Carried
Matters arising	CM advised of Hydro Pool in Taunton not LC FB Page is now deleted
Shop Update	Current sale not doing well. After discussion it was decided to try and boost sales by making week (16/1/17) a 'Pay what you think it is worth/Make us an offer' week. Stock needs to be cleared. Chair suggested in future sale starts before Christmas. Children's clothes are slow to sell, it was agreed to make age-group bundles of children's clothes and place on local 'sell/buy/swap' web site. Items to be taken to Barn. Cascading shop meeting notes and messages to all staff is unreliable as not everyone reads the Diary. This is an ongoing situation yet to be resolved.
	Addition black bags of rubbish placed with the green wheelie bin are often not removed by bin men. Action Chair

	50/50 money renewals have been slow. Where possible we will ask people to pay yearly to cut down on paper work and to pay by DD or SO
Treasurer's report	Takings for November 2016 £1,476.75 Takings for December 2016 £1,504.29 Statement requested to give current balance.
Chair's report	There are new discussions regarding the neighbourhood plan taking place after the announcement of Cullompton being included in the government's 'garden city' plan. We will have to wait for further updates from the planing committee.
	Julie Hanford is running the Exeter half marathon on behalf of CSPC. Sponsorship forms will be available in the shop and posters printed. We offer her our support and wish her well.
	John Chard has undertaken a lot of research on behalf of CSPC and is keen to be involved. He will be invited to talk to us in due course
	Will Committee members update their photo and profile as necessary. Please forward to our Treasurer.
	Chair apologised for not writing the article for the Willand Parish Magazine. MS said the magazine editor had included a piece on our behalf in the Christmas issue.
	Chair requested suggestions for sponsorship offers and advertising to local businesses.
F 1 1-1	- suggestions to Chair
Fund raising	Big thank you to MS who has secured a monthly slot for 'Bingo' at Cullompton Town Hall on either the first or second Friday of the month.
	Bradninch Coffee Morning 17 th April 2017, from 10am - 12noon
	Kia-ora 21 st May, 2017, from 2pm – 5.30pm . It was agreed to ask for donations to participate in the treasure hunt rather than a flat fee. There will also be a draw. - MC requestedTreasure Hunt ideas
	MC suggested a 'music, quiz, food with BYO (we don't have a licence) event at the Hayridge.
	- still under discussion
	CM is looking into arranging an event in Wellington
	Monica and Maureen offered to hold a Jumble Sale, but it was thought we were unlikely to recoup the cost of the venue hire.
	Tesco has not given us a store entrance 'Bucket' collection date yet. - Chair to chase
	Bear Trail – CM said owner is keen to work with CSPC, - ideas are needed.

	A Group of Cullompton runners offered to be sponsored on our behalf HC to chase
	DH would like to organise a triathlon (run/cycle/walk) in the CCA field along with LR when she returns from Spain.
	Cullompton Spring and Autumn Festivals – CSPC will have small stall outside shop ie lucky dip manned by additional shop staff.
	Christmas Festival not finalised.
AOB	CM advised a local supplier could supply sweat shirts for £13.50 + VAT each - minimum order 12.
	On line firm offers individual sweatshirts at £16
	On line firm offers Fleece at £9.26
	It was agreed to order sample copy of Fleece in Dark blue with light blue logo plus writing and web address similar to current t/shirts
Date of next meeting	28 th February 2017 Wellington School 6.45pm